
Recommendations B and D in contrast to A and C are incredibly broad instead of
dealing with the limited and sensible aim of dealing with the current situation, they
delegate powers to decide on a new external supplier for 5 years if the existing
contract is novated and potentially 10 years if an entirely new contract is awarded.

45.5.6 insufficient consideration of legal and financial advice

• No legal or financial advice was presented with the tabled addendum.
• There are no details on the legal processes necessary to procure a new contract.
• There has been no Equality Impact Assessment on the potential re-procurement.
• There are no details of any cost implications of signing a new contract.

Again, we would like to emphasise that we have sought to be very narrow in what we are
asking to call-in, we support the short term action taken to ensure the libraries remain open
and should this call-in jeopardise any Harrow Library remaining open, we will look to
withdraw this request to call-in the decision.

Your sincerely,

Councillor Paul Osborn
Leader of the Conservative Group
Pinner Ward
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Conservative Councfliors: Working for Harrow Residents
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